
 
  

Department of Wyoming News for June 2024   

Membership  
                Membership: the Department is currently at 95.78% for the year. We need 157 members to achieve 

100%. Please call members who have not renewed for this year and ask them to renew. Contact Sr. 

Vice Commander Justin Tripp at justinatripp@gmail.com for a list of members who have expired over 

the last few years and let’s earn their membership! We have 29 days left, let’s make that 100%!  

  

June Post Charter Anniversaries 
Fort McKinney VFW Post 2469, Buffalo, 6/3/1939 

Francis E. Warren VFW Post 1881, Cheyenne, 6/18/1930 

Wind River VFW Post 3628, Riverton, 6/25/1937 

  
June 900 Club winners 

Emily Phifer – Sold by VFW Post 9439 in Casper - $500 

Jim Paulus – Sold by VFW Post 954 in Lander - $300 

Jan Miller – Sold by Post 7756 in Gillette - $100 

  

    Department Convention 

  
 Department Convention June 6-9: is offering the General Sessions virtually. If your post does not have 
representation attending the convention, your post can join the general sessions virtually. Please send your 
contact information to Sr. Vice Commander Justin Tripp at justinatripp@gmail.com. 

Department Recruiting Event: The department will be setting up a recruiting and informational table at 

Cheyenne Superday, June 22, 2024. The event is from 1000 until 1600, at South Lions Park, Carey and 8th 

Ave, Cheyenne, Wy. If you would like to assist with recruiting and fundraising, please join us. For information 

or questions please contact Sr. Vice Commander Justin Tripp at justinatripp@gmail.com.  

 

 VFW Department of Wyoming                                       Email: qm@vfwwy.org  

1480 E. Sunlight Drive                                                      Website: vfwwy.org  

Casper, Wyoming 82601 

Phone: 307-514-5087     

Cell: 307-253-0278  

mailto:justinatripp@gmail.com
mailto:justinatripp@gmail.com
mailto:justinatripp@gmail.com

